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Lieut. Benjamin A. Doiron who left St. Dunstan's 
in the fall of 19 15 to take a commission in the 105th 
Regiment in Charlottetown, recently returned home 
in charge of a detachment of returned soldiers. 

-- 

Privates Aneas McDonald, James McCarron and 
James Pratt, former students of this institution who 
saw over two years service in France, are back to 
civilian life once more. 

Among those who arrived in Charlottetown with 
the 8th Siege Battery on May 9th were the following 
former students of St. Dunstan's: Gunners Leo B. 
McKenna, J. Ferdinand McKenna, M. M. and Bdr. 
Peter A. McLellan, who left here in April, 1916 to 
join the colors, Gr. H. Frank McPhee, B. A. and Bdr. 
Frank J McDonald, graduates of this University, and 
Gr. Philip McKenna who attended college two years 
prior to his enlistment. The boys are a11 in the best 
of health and appear to be none the worse of their 
thrilling experiences. 

We are pleased to hear that Cadet Patrick B. 
Murphy who has been ill in the Military Hospital in 
Toronto, for some time past, is now on the road to 
recovery. 


